Freeman, Steven

From: Jenny Prazak <JPrazak@cobbfendley.com>

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 3:12 PM

To: Freeman, Steven

Cc: Olga Chernomorets; Acevedo, Elioth; Dave Wilde; Wilson Kakembo; Joel Jenkinson; Bill
Dyer; MRMcAnally@GarverUSA.com; Andrews, Sara C.; Jonathan Hitchcock

Subject: RE: Galaxy FBO Civil Review 2

Categories: External

Steven,

The oil/water separator at the fuel farm can continue to discharge into the storm system and does not need to be re-
routed to the sanitary sewer.

Thanks for your patience while we made this determination.

JENNY PRAZAK, P.E.

Associate | Project Manager

office  972.335.3214
fax 972.335.3202

2801 Network Boulevard, Suite 800 | Frisco, TX 75034
cobbfendley.com | TBPE No. F-274 | TBPLS No. 10046702

= CobbFendley

From: Jenny Prazak

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 2:24 PM

To: Freeman, Steven <steven.freeman@kimley-horn.com>

Cc: Olga Chernomorets <ochernomorets@addisontx.gov>; Acevedo, Elioth <Elioth.Acevedo@kimley-horn.com>; Dave
Wilde <dwilde@addisontx.gov>; Wilson Kakembo <wkakembo@addisontx.gov>; Joel Jenkinson
<joel.jenkinson@addisonairport.net>; Bill Dyer <bdyer@samimgmt.com>; MRMcAnally@GarverUSA.com; Andrews,
Sara C. <SCAndrews@GarverUSA.com>; Jonathan Hitchcock <jhitchcock@blackforestventures.com>

Subject: RE: Galaxy FBO Civil Review 2

Steven,

The public works & stormwater crews need to check one last item before | can say definitively. They're hoping to let me
know by the end of the week, at which point I'll have an answer for you.

Thanks for your patience,

JENNY PRAZAK, P.E.

Associate | Project Manager

office  972.335.3214
fax 972.335.3202

2801 Network Boulevard, Suite 800 | Frisco, TX 75034
cobbfendley.com | TBPE No. F-274 | TBPLS No. 10046702



